COLORADO MILLING COMPANY, LLC
P.O. Box 1523
Longmont, Colorado 80502

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety ; July 19, 2019
Amy Eschberger RECE“VE
Environmental Protection Specialist )
1313 Sherman Street — Room 215 JuL 19 2019
Denver, Colorado 80203
DIVISION OF RECLAMATION
MINING AND SAFETY

RE: Gold Hill Mill, Permit No. M-1994-117, Amendment Application

Attention: Amy Eschberger:

This is the Colorado Milling Company, LLC’s Response Letter to Amy Eschberger’s July 17,
2019, Summary of Required Deadlines for Amendment No. 1 Application:

1) CMC would appreciate being provided with a written statement from the DRMS of all of
the outstanding adequacy issues that have been identified by the Division regarding the
Application for an Amendment to the Gold Hill Mill Limited Impact 110 (2) Permit No.
M-1994-117.

2) CMC requests that the DRMS review CMC’s June 24, 2019 Response Letter to the 4
Adequacy Review Letter dated May 21, 2019. It will be helpful if the Division would
identify the specific responses that require a more complete response from the operator.

3) CMC has hand delivered Gabriel Benvenuti, the DRMS’s Financial Assurance Specialist
with its check numbered 1286 in the amount of $21,346.00, made payable to the Mined
Land Reclamation Board. This check replaces CMC's check numbered 1282, dated July 5,
2019, which was made payable to the Mined Land Reclamation Board & U.S. Dept. of
Interior, BLM Colorado State Director.

4) CMC'’s representatives will be attending the Mined Land Reclamation Board’s July 24-25,
2019 Board Meeting.

Sincerely,

Mark A. Steen
Colorado Milling Company, LLC



